
Come for a presentation by retired ATF agent Mark Jones on the 
illegal trafficking of guns, an update on state legislation and action 
items you can do to advance gun safety in your community!  

Nearby parking available. 
Food and beverages available  
for purchase.
Donations appreciated, but not required. 

OPEN

GUNS

People for a Safer Society  
General Meeting with  

Special Guest Speaker Mark Jones

Saturday, September 29, 2018 
Registration: 9:30 am 
Meeting: 10 am to noon

Rock House Glenview 
1742 Glenview Rd 
Glenview, IL 60025

Mark D. Jones is the Project Director of the 
National Law Enforcement Partnership to 
Prevent Gun Violence. Previously Mr. Jones 
served in a senior management position 
for SST, Inc. maker of the ShotSpotter 
gunfire detection system, and as the law 
enforcement advisor for the University 
of Chicago Crime Lab in (2012-2015). 
Mr. Jones retired from a successful 31-
year career in municipal and federal law enforcement at the end of 2011, 
after holding positions with the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and 
Explosives (ATF) that included supervising firearms trafficking investigations. 

Limited space available.  
Please RSVP to peopleforasafersociety@gmail.com

www.peopleforasafersociety.org


